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Thorp Law is pleased to report a recent Wake County 
verdict of $13,787,344.

Isaac Thorp, who associated his co-counsel and wife, 
Stephanie Gibbs, a partner at Gailor Hunt Davis Taylor 
& Gibbs, PLLC, recently obtained the verdict, which 
included $7 million in punitive damages. 

Mr. Thorp and Ms. Gibbs represented a woman, now 
age 23, who suffered severe permanent injuries 
after an intoxicated driver struck her vehicle head-on 
while driving approximately 100 miles per hour into 
oncoming traffic on I-40 East. The defendant, a medical 
equipment technician, was acting in the course and 
scope of his employment with Philips North America, 
LLC, when he struck the plaintiff’s and several other 
vehicles. 

A verdict report will appear in the next issue of North Carolina Lawyers Weekly. 

Thorp Law handles catastrophic personal injury cases throughout North Carolina. 


